CITY OF MERCED Development Services

TO: Bicycle Advisory Commission FROM: Michael Hren, Principal Planner

DATE: December 11, 2018

SUBJECT: Update on Highway 59 Project

BACKGROUND

Chairperson Hothem has requested an update regarding the Highway 59 bike path and railway-crossing project.

DISCUSSION

A representative from the Engineering Department familiar with the Highway 59 project will be present at the meeting to provide an update and answer questions regarding the project.

ACTION

No action is required.